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April 1, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Colleagues, 

 

As we enter our second year of the COVID-19 pandemic, we continue to follow local, state and federal 

health guidelines, as well as the recommendations of the InterOrganizational Practice Committee (IOPC) 

representing the American Psychological Association, the American Board of Professional 

Neuropsychology, the American Academy of Clinical Neuropsychology and the National Academy of 

Neuropsychology.  

 

With staff and family fully vaccinated, we are again able to provide COMPREHENSIVE 

NEUROPSYCHOLOGICAL EVALUATIONS using a blend of in-person and telehealth appointments. 

All in person services follow COVID-19 protocols that include mask wearing, physical distancing, use of a 

table shield, air purifier, hand sanitizer, and window openings; as well as special cleaning procedures.   

 

Given that COVID-19 risks continue, and in keeping with IOPC recommendations, Child Neuropsychology 

PC will maintain a Stepped-Care model of service. From least intensive to most intensive, the three levels of 

service are Telehealth Consultations; Hybrid/Targeted Assessments; and Comprehensive 

Neuropsychological Evaluations. There is information on our website about each, but we are happy to 

schedule a telephone call with you to discuss which level of care best meets you needs.  

 

Thank you for your patience as we work together to define a “new normal”.  Stay safe and well.   

 

Sincerely, 

  
Nancy Loss, Ph.D. 

Pediatric Neuropsychologist. 


